SCOTT T. NAGO CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER OFFICE OF ELECTIONS
802 LEHUA AVENUE
PEARL CITY, HAWAII 96782
www.hawaii.gov/elections

April 25, 2012

The Honorable Shan Tsutsui, President and Members of the Senate Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Tsutsui and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Report to the Legislature in accordance with Section 31 of Act 164, Session Laws of Hawaii 2011.

Sincerely,

SCOTT T. NAGO Chief Election Officer

STN:AHS:cr OE-119-12

Enclosure